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STARNET WORLDWIDE WELCOMES KÜBERIT USA 
Iconic Küberit Brand Now a Preferred Vendor Partner 

Columbus, OH / Florence, AL – March 29, 2021 – Starnet Worldwide Commercial Flooring Partnership 
welcomed Küberit USA as a preferred vendor partner, making Küberit’s innovative profiles available to 
Starnet’s network of more than 180 independent, full-service commercial flooring contractors.  
Küberit’s comprehensive line of trim, edge, transition, expansion, ramping, stair-nosing, and wall 
protection profiles will provide Starnet flooring professionals with innovation in every detail, from the 
simplified specification and selection process to the elegance and functionality delivered with each 
profile. 

“With over 150 years of international experience across 68 countries, we were intrigued when we saw 
the strategic alliance formed last year between Küberit and TMT America to introduct the iconic 
Küberit product line to North America,” explained Mark Bischoff, President & CEO, Starnet.  “Kuberit 
has entered our market sectors with an entrepreneurial spirit and fresh approach backed by an 
outstanding product series all of which we feel will be a great benefit to our flooring contractors.”  
Starnet’s member network services more than 300 locations throughout North America with $3 billion 
in annual sales. 

Küberit addresses profile needs for every project, design, and surface, going further with products 
specifically designed for use within the fast-growing LVT flooring category.  “With my background in 
the floor installation, LVT manufacturing, and subfloor areas, I knew Küberit had products not 
available in the North American marketplace,” remarked Thomas Trissl, Principal, TMT America and 
Küberit USA.  “Making Küberit innovations available to Starnet contractors was an important goal of 
our company, knowing we had a chance to help each flooring professional take a strong step forward 
with every project.” 

ABOUT STARNET 
Starnet Worldwide Commercial Flooring Partnership is a cooperative association comprised of more 
than 180 locally owned independent full-service commercial flooring contractors, servicing more than 
300 locations throughout North America. With $3 billion in annual sales, Starnet is the most influential 
force in the contract flooring industry and the largest network of commercial flooring dealers in North 
America. 

ABOUT KÜBERIT USA 
Küberit, the original profile solution for interior construction since 1863, is the European market 
leader in profiles and transitions, serving customers in 68 countries.  Every Küberit profile has a 
specific purpose and story underwritten by the highest quality standards, forward-leaning design, and 
engineering excellence.  The Küberit line includes edge trims, transitions, ramps, stair-nosings, 
expansion joint profiles, and clip-systems for the ceramic tile, resilient, and wood flooring industries 
in the residential and commercial sectors.  Each innovative Küberit profile is produced according to 
the highest standards, and the processes are ISO 9001 certified. 

For more information about KuberitUSA, please contact Karen Bellinger at 
KBellinger@KuberitUSA.com, call 256.702.0040, or visit KuberitUSA.com.
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